Finding of No Significant Impact/Record of Decision
Demolition of East General Aviation Hangar No. 1
Corpus Christi International Airport (CCIA), Nueces County, Texas

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA), Southwest Region, after careful and thorough consideration
of all facts and after coordination with appropriate local, state, and Federal agencies, approved on June
14, 2023, an environmental Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI)/Record of Decision (ROD) for the
proposed East GA Hangar No. 1 (Gault Hangar) Demolition Project at Corpus Christi International Airport
(CCIA). The FONSI/ROD is available at the Airports Division, Texas Airports District Office, FAA Southwest
Region, 10101 Hillwood Parkway, Fort Worth, Texas 76177. Copies of the FONSI/ROD are also available at
the CCIA, Department of Aviation, 1000 International Drive, Corpus Christi, Texas 78406 and online at
https://corpuschristiairport.com.
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